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Works underway at The Hub Complex in Waiyavi, Lautoka.

HFC Bank has signed a multi-million dollar agreement with Pacifique
Du Sud Properties & Development Pte Limited, to finance a major
commercial project earmarked to stimulate economic growth in the
West and boost overall economic development for Fiji.

"HFC Bank is proud to be partnering with
Pacifique Du Sud Properties & Development
Pte Limited for such a visionary commercial
venture.” HFC Bank Head of Business
Banking - West, Vandhana Sharma stated.

The largest of it's kind in the West, this
innovation will contribute immensely
to the economy by bringing growth and
development to the community.

"As Fiji's only Fijian Owned Bank, it
is imperative for us to stimulate and
encourage local businesses that contribute
to strengthening communities through
the generation of new employment and
business opportunities.” Vandhana added.

Pacifique Du Sud Properties & Development
Pte Limited Director, Mr Rajend Nath said,
“we are pleased to have the support and
confidence of Fiji's own bank."

Let’s aspire and prosper together!

“The Hub will offer a state-of-the-art, one-
stop shopping experience and boast a
wide variety of retail & hardware outlets,
a supermarket, restaurants, a food court,
entertainment& spacious parking. Features
include satellite market stalls, office units,
charging stations, car wash, lush gardens
and relaxation facilities. Anticipated for
completion in June this year, The Hub
promises an experience unlike any other
for the people in the West!" Mr Nath added.

"Having lived abroad for a number of years
was transformative but Fiji has always
been my home.” Mr Nath concluded.

Despite the global pandemic, HFC Bank
continues to passionately invest in building
a stronger, more sustainable future for the
People of Fiji.

HFC Bank is proud to onboard this
corporate connection despite competitve
offers from other international banks.

"This project is a mark of distinction for the
West that the Bank is truly proud to be part
of. On the same note, we wish Pacifique
Du Sud Properties & Development Pte
Limited every success on future ventures.”
Vandhana concluded.

“HFC Bank is here to support the needs of local
businesses and entrepreneurs that invest in the growth
and advancement of the quality of life for all Fijians.”
HFC Bank CEO, Mr Rakesh Ram.
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